
 

Strathfield Drainage Maintenance 
From Friday 3 May to Monday 6 May 2024 

What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is undertaking track drainage maintenance and cleaning from Friday 3 May to Monday 6 May.  

Work includes inspecting, surveying, maintaining, and cleaning the existing drainage system in the Strathfield area to 
ensure the integrity of the track and minimise potential disruptions to rail operations. 

We understand this work may have an impact on you and we appreciate your patience and understanding. 

How this affects you 
Noise 

• These works may create additional noise during weekdays and weekends. 

• Weekday site establishment, deliveries, removal, and clean-up activities will occur from 7am to 5pm Friday 3 
May and Monday 6 May. 

• Weekend drainage maintenance and cleaning work will take place from 6am to 6pm on Saturday 4 May and 
Sunday 5 May. 

 

Traffic and Parking 

• Work vehicles and heavy vehicles will be using The Crescent, Homebush West to access the worksite and rail 
corridor.  

• Vehicles and heavy machinery will be parking along The Crescent, Homebush from Friday 3 May to Monday 6 
May, and along Everton Rd, Strathfield from Saturday 4 May to Sunday 5 May. On-street parking may be 
limited at these locations during these times. Traffic Controllers will be present on site to assist work vehicles and 
the public. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 

Contact us  
For upcoming work  
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity  
To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1300 656 999 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Location of work 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


